
22 December 2021 

Principal Certifying Authority 
c/- Michael Robilliard and Associates 
Attention Mr. Michael Robilliard    
micheal@michealrobilliard.com.au 

Dear Sir, 

RE:   NEW ACCESS LIFT 
237 WHALE BEACH RD WHALE BEACH 

Our firm has reviewed the architectural drawings for the proposal of  new lift at 237 
Whale Beach Rd, Whale Beach, as prepared by Michael Robilliard and Associates 
(ref 457WD), and structural engineering drawings of the existing building as 
documented by James Taylor and Associates civil and structural engineers (ref 
Project No. 4095).  Further to this, an inspection of the dwelling was undertaken on 
the 26th of November 2021. 

Based on our review, it is our opinion that the existing structure is adequate to 
withstand the new imposed loads from the proposed new lift, and the structure will 
not be detrimentally impacted from the proposed works.  

Yours faithfully 

R FAUSTINO BE(HONS) M.I.E.Aust

Structural Engineer 


